
 

CITY OF HIGH POINT 
AGENDA ITEM 

 
Title:  Truck Mounted Vacuum  
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: July 20, 2015 

Public Hearing: N/A Advertising Date / 
Advertised By: 

N/A 
N/A 

Attachments: 
 

Formal Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services is requesting the purchase of an additional truck mounted vacuum 
debris collector to be used for cleaning storm drains, gutters, etc.  Using the National Joint Powers Alliance 
(NJPA) contract 060612-ODB a new ODB Model SCL800SM-25 was identified for Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Stormwater Division of Public Services has three of these trucks now and they are providing excellent 
service and reliability since their original purchase in 2007.  The purchase of this truck will increase collection 
efficiencies and allow them to have one as a spare to use while service and repairs are being performed.   The 
price of $165,877.05 is for the truck, vacuum body installation, and delivery.  Estimated delivery is 90-120 
days.    
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in 2015-16 Stormwater Fund budget 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the new truck mounted vacuum debris collector Model 
SCL800SM-25 from Old Dominion Brush, Inc. and issuing the PO# to Virginia Truck Center. 
 
 

 

 

 




